July 31, 2001

We worked on straightening the baulks in the morning and scraping/sweeping the bottom to check for new loci.  There wasn't too much difference in soil type, so I started digging L6020.  Since the top depths seemed to be sterile soil we expected that we wouldn't find too many artifacts.  In fact, the Locus turned out to be sterile today

